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Carroll and Sons is pleased to announce the opening of Chasing 
Artifacts, an exhibition of new work by Greg Mencoff. This is 
Mencoff’s first solo exhibition in the main gallery. The four 
sculptural works in the exhibition, three wall-mounted works and one 
expansive floor work, continue Mencoff’s engagement with minimalism, 
with the structure and facture of objects, and the reference to the 
possibility of usefulness. 
  
The exhibition opens with two singular wall sculptures, Bounce and 
Doubletime, both from 2013. The two works are larger in scale than 
wall sculpture previously exhibited. The complex but clearly defined 
frontal geometries have a beautifully painted surface, while the sides 
reveal the wood that the works are made of. Frontally, the work is 
foremost about form with the materials and hand of the artists coming 
to light only upon inspection of the sides. 
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From these two initial works, the exhibition takes an expansive turn. 
The multiple elements of the large wall scuplture, One and the Other, 
and the floor piece, What We Carry, spread across the wall and floor 
with a syncopated rhythm. The multi-part works are a direct result of 
Mencoff’s engagement with electronic music and sequences of non-
traditional sound patterns. The premise that nuanced, non-linear 
repetition translates into visual interest is a primary focus of the 
two large works. In One and the Other, a lozenge shaped negative space 
changes orientation throughout a series of 24 lightly painted basswood 
forms of similar shape laid out in a vertical grid. The dynamics of 
the composition is loosely based on the harmonic repetitions and 
layered patterns used by the minimalist composers Phillip Glass and 
Steve Reich. 
 
What We Carry is comprised of 103 rectangular open pine forms of 
variable dimensions installed in a rough circle approximately 25’ in 
diameter. In part, it draws a metaphorical reference from the text “A 
Little Book on the Human Shadow” by Robert Bly. The implied random 
orientation of the forms is punctuated by a dense black graphite 
interior symbolizing the human shadow; the density of the black 
simultaneously reads optically both as surface and as depth. Two 
finger rests at the base of each form suggest that the forms are 
carried but as they are open without a bottom, it further suggests 
that the void cannot be filled. 
 
Mencoff received his BFA from Tufts University and the School of the 
Museum of Fine Arts, Boston. He has been the recipient of grants and 
awards including Traveling Fellowships from the School of the Museum 
of Fine Arts in 2010 and 1983, and Fellowships in Sculpture from the 
Massachusetts Cultural Council in 2009 and 2005. He works and lives in 
Somerville, Massachusetts. 
 
Greg Mencoff: Chasing Artifacts is on view through November 1, 2014. 
For further information please contact Joseph Carroll, 617-482-2477, 
joseph@carrollandsons.net. 


